
 

 

Memo 
To: Members of Council 
From: Jennifer Morawiec, GM Client Services / Treasurer 
Date: February 9, 2022 
Regarding: User Fees and Charges By-law 

The User Fees and Charges by-law included on the February 14th Regular 
Meeting of Council, includes the same proposed revisions included in the draft 
by-law presented on January 24, 2022 Meeting of Council with the exception of 
the following two additions: 

(a) Schedule A: Licensing - Backyard Chicken licensing fees have been 
added.  These fees were approved by Council in 2021 and by error they 
were not included in the draft.  Final version has been corrected.  

(b) Schedule H: Monuments – The care and maintenance contribution amount 
for monuments / markers has been amended to reflect the new legislated 
values set under the Funeral, Burial and Cremation Services Act, 2002 
(FBCSA).  

Please let me know if you have any questions with the above noted items.  

Regards, 

 
Jennifer Morawiec 
GM, Client Services / Treasurer 

 

cc. Maureen Spratt, Town Clerk 
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